
 
 
October 11, 2024 
 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  UG- 231023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 2025 Integrated Resource Plan 
 
 
Dear Director Killip: 
 
Enclosed for filing is confidential data that contains the SCC forecast as well as the CCA allowance 
forecast. These are treated as confidential as the CCA allowance forecast contains the Company’s 
base allowance cost forecasts that will be used for the Company’s long-term IRP. The SCC is 
considered confidential as it could be used to back into the Company’s CCA allowance forecast in 
the avoided cost model. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (509) 221-9808. 
Alternatively, I may be reached at brian.robertson@cngc.com or at IRP@cngc.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
CASCADE NATURAL GAS CORPORATION 

 
Brian Robertson 
Supervisor, Resource Planning  
 
Enclosures 
 
231023-CNGC-IRP-SCC and CCA Allowance Forecast-10-11-2024(C).xlsx 
231023-CNGC-IRP-SCC and CCA Allowance Forecast-10-11-2024(R).pdf 
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